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Dear ,  

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 1552 

of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant portions of 

your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records (Board) found the 

evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material error or injustice.  

Consequently, your application has been denied. 

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 22 

October 2024.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon request.  

Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative regulations 

and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material considered by the 

Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in support thereof, relevant 

portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and policies.  In addition, the 

Board considered the advisory opinion contained in Commander, Naval Supply Systems Command 

(NAVSUP) letter 5420 Ser SUP 04/082 of 26 July 2024, which was previously provided to you for 

comment.  

 

On 18 October 2023, you were issued official change duty orders (BUPERS order: 2913) while 

stationed in  with an effective date of departure of 

February 2024.  Your ultimate activity was  for duty with an effective date 

of arrival of 31 March 2024 with a projected rotation date of March 2027.   

 

The Personal Property Transportation Audit System (PPTAS) listed the following audit results: 

Transactions.  Max Authorized Wt.: 9,000 lbs., Total Moved Net Wt.: 10,968 lbs., and Excess 

Weight: 1,968 lbs.  Result of Current Audit.  Collection $5,260.99. 

 

On 5 February 2024, you transferred from  and arrived to  

on 8 March 2024 for duty. 

 

On 6 May 2024,  notified you that “[o]ur office is 

responsible for adjudicating all Government-arranged and Personally Procured household goods 

[HHG] moves for Navy service members.  We are currently reviewing your [HHG] move.” 

 






